
Lenten Collection   

SHA students in grades DK – 12 are invited to participate in a Lenten toiletry collection for the needy.  It 

is completely voluntary.  Collections of this type have been done in previous years, however, this year 

we have made a few small changes.   

We will collect only canned goods on Fridays during Lent in exchange for wearing jeans. In addition, 

students and staff may wear jeans on Mondays during Lent if they bring in one of the following toiletry 

items for the Community Compassion Network Care Store:   

• Lotion 

• Lip balm  

• Deodorant  

• Bar soap – they received a recent donation of 750 bars, no more needed. 

• Shavers & shaving cream  

• Nail clippers & nail files  

• Paper towel  

• Toilet paper  

• Shampoo & conditioner  

• Laundry detergent – newly added on 3/1/18 

 

Note: Please, no tooth brushes and toothpaste as they have plenty of those items. Also, no trial size, just 

regular size items please. Thank you in advance for your support in this collection of personal items for 

the patrons of the Community Compassion Network Care Store. Some of the items will also be sent to 

the Saginaw Soup Kitchen with Fr. Don and our students when they make their annual visit. The 

collection period runs on Mondays from February 16 – March 19. 

 

 


